
 
 
 
 
ATTENTION:  As part of our effort to move 
toward a totally electronic-based 
communication system, the Southwest 
Oncology Group will no longer provide 
facsimile transmission as backup for protocol 
status notices.  Effective with the February 1, 
2009 protocol distribution, all protocol-related 
communications will be via email push and/or 
web posting.  Protocol-related email 
communications will continue to be directed to 
both the institutional Principal Investigator and 
to the institutional designated CRA. 
 
Please contact the Membership Department in 
the Operations Office (210/450-8808) if you 
have any concern regarding email or web 
access to protocol communications.  


